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Last Thursday a Signature Photography flyer was sent home with your child. 
This flyer gives you information on how to access your child’s photos.  If you logon to 
Signature Photography you will receive an email reminder when photos are ready for 
viewing. Photos should be ready for viewing any day now. 
There is a QR code for access and a 5% coupon off a minimum purchase of $29.00. 

 

9th and above - Balfour will be here tomorrow, September 12th at 8:30 
a.m. to take jacket and patch orders. 
 

12th grade - Seniors will take cap & gown pictures for the yearbook 
the morning of September 18th 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Our 6th – 12th grade students will be participating in this event  

Friday, September 19th from 9:00 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. 

Students participating will wear their spirit clothes. 
  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Please join us on Wednesday, September 24th at 7:30 a.m. by the flag 
pole in front of the school. 
For more information and to view videos about this special event you 
may visit syatp.com  
 

 
There will be no school on Friday, September 26th. 

ELS will be available with reservation. 
There will be no Hang Time. 

If your child(ren) will be staying in ELS,  
please send them with a sack lunch and a drink as  

NO CATERED LUNCH WILL BE SERVED.   
 



 

 

PSAT testing coming soon! 

We are only 4 weeks away from our annual standardized testing day for 9th - 
11th graders. Our test day is Wednesday, October 8th from 8:15 - 12:30. 
Please do not schedule any appointments for that morning! 
12th graders will have normal classes that day but in a different location. 6th - 
8th grade students will participate in a STEM workshop during that time.  
 

 

 

Below is the information for FACTS login. 

 



 

Setting Parent Alerts In FACTS 

If you would like to customize the type/frequency of student progress reports sent from 

FACTS you can change your preferences in the Family section of the 

homepage.  Select Family Home, then select the pencil symbol on the top right corner 

of the preferences box.  Scroll down to the area that shows the Custodial Parents and 

select the Custodial Parent Form button.  Each parent has the ability to customize their 

individual preferences.  When the form opens you'll need to scroll to the bottom where 

you'll see the customize buttons.  You can select the frequency of gradebook alerts at 

the top of the list (Never/Daily/Weekly) and turn on/off the information you would like to 

share in the directory on the website.   Please contact the school office if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FBA Mission:  Educate students for time & eternity by presenting God’s truth in all areas of education and character development. 

FBA Vision: Teach the Way, Train in Truth, Live the Life (Jesus) John 14:6 

FBA Philosophy: Kingdom Education with a Biblical Worldview 

FBA Goal:  Honor/Glorify God (dominion/Gen1:28); Love (Mt 22:37-39); Go (Mt 28:18-2) 

 


